
On  November  1,  Christian  Soemmer,  President  and  Managing
Director of GM International, along with Vice President of
Global Procurement and Supply Chain at GM International and GM
South America, Johnny Saldanha and Bo Andersson, CEO of UzAuto
Motors, visited the university to familiarize themselves with
the educational process.
During the visit, they showed interest in holding a meeting
with university students.
Further  plans  and  current  problems  were  discussed.  The
students asked the questions they were interested in.
The issue of the problem with semiconductors for cars was also
raised,  to  which  Mr.Soemmer  replied  that  we  will  quickly
resolve this issue.
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